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We are excited for SUMMER at Parkview 

 

 
 

The gardens are blooming the birds are 
enjoying their bird feeders. Residents 
have been enjoying the sitting on the 
front porch partaking in the beautiful 

weather. 
New this year we have 2 raised 

vegetable gardens. A big thank you t 
our helpers. The gardens were planted 

by our volunteer gardener Bep, our 
activity aide Alyssa and residents.  We 
want to shout out our Environmental 

Services Manager Candice for planting 
all of the beautiful railing boxes and 

planters around the home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

• Summer Time 
• Election Day  

June 1st   
• Father’s Day 
• Music 

Programs 
• Bus Trip 
• Fencing 
• June Birthdays 
• Welcome to 

Parkview 
• Thank YOU 
• 2021 Family 

Surveys 
• Contact 

Information 
• Rate 

Reductions 
 

 

June 2022 



 

 Election DAY 

 
Voting poles will take place June 1 right 
in Parkview at 1pm. All residents who 
wish to vote will be assisted to the 
voting poles by a staff member and 
then the voting assistant will set each 
resident up to vote confidentially.  
 
Music Programs  
 

 
 
June 16th at 10am we will be celebrating 
our June Birthdays with music by David 
Hiscox.  
 
June 27th  at 10am we will be enjoying 
the musical styling of “Jimmy’s Old 
Time Radio Show” 
 

 

Father’s Day BBQ for Residents 
 

Friday June 17th at 12pm 

 
 
Weather permitting residents 
will dine outside on the front 
porch. 
 
 

“I scream, you scream, we all 
scream for ice cream!”

 
Bus trip for Ice Cream Thursday 

June 23rd. Location to be 
announced when the residents 

choose.  
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The Day is Finally Here! 
Our fence is being installed 
around our property. Their will be 
a gate at the sidewalk that leads 
to the parking lot. Their will also 
be a gate that closes the street 
entrance. This new fencing will 
add an additional element of 
safety for our residents and staff 
members. The gates will be 
latched so that visitors can open 
the latch and enter without 
assistance.   
 

 
 
We would like to extend a warm 
Parkview Manor welcome to new 
friends Dawn and Shirley. We look 
forward to getting to know you 
better.  

 
 June Birthdays! 

 
June 9th Leona 
June 24th Evelyn 
June 28th David  
We look forward to celebrating 
with you at our June Birthday 
Party Tuesday June 16th at 10am.  
 
 

 
 
On a personal note, I would like to 
let all of the residents, families and 
staff how much I have enjoyed and 
appreciated  these last 4 years. It 
has been a honor being a small 
part of your journeys at Parkview 
Manor. My last day as Program 
Manager will be June 30th.  M 
replacement will take over the 
Program Manager role mid-July. 
Wishing you all the best, 
 Erin Hill-Thompson 
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2021 Resident & Family Surveys 
 
Every year our home conducts a 
resident and family survey that 
remains anonymous. This way we 
can gather information that can 
highlight were we are doing well. 
The surveys also let us know 
areas for growth. Previously we 
would mail the surveys out 
however since Covid 19 they have 
become electronic only. Come 
October please look in your email 
for you digital family survey for 
2022. The move families that are 
able to complete it they more 
knowledge we will have to improve 
upon. This year our action plan for 
improvements will focus on; 

1. Care of residents clothing 
2. Quality of care from the 

doctor 
3. Communication from the 

home in form of updates and 
changes occurring in the 
home.    

As always if you have any 
questions or concerns please 
reach out to us at anytime.  

 

 

 
Inquiry. Who do you contact? 
Parkview Manor 519-363-2416 
 
Executive Director  
Christi Broderick Cell519-270-3868 
Director of Care  
Kim Blackmore 
Assistant Director of Care  
Sarah Henry 
Office Manager 
 Elaine Frook 
Dietary Manager/ Environmental 
Services Manager 
Candice Warren 
Program Manager  
Erin Hill-Thompson 
 
 
 
 
Friendly Reminder 
 
Rate reduction time is just 
around the corner. If your loved 
one qualifies for rate reduction 
we need your loved ones 
NOTICE OF ASSESSMENT. 
Once the rate reeducation forms 
are available from the Ministry 
Elaine our Office Manager will  
E- mail/ mail them out to the 
families that it applies to.  
 
 
 
Soak up the sun and enjoy the 
dog days of summer! 
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